
Mrs. Sheehan’s Classroom News
3rd/4th Grade

Math and ELAIB UNIT OF INQUIRY

All Math and ElA classes will be sending 
home emails to parents and posting on 
teacher classroom web pages information 
about their math and ELA classes.
    Each math class will be going to Robotics 
once a week.  The class is instructed by Mr. 
Huntamer.

Central Idea: Government systems and 
decisions affect equal opportunities and 
social justice 

This week our focus is on acquiring 
knowledge about the three branches and 
the levels of  Government.  We want to 
learn who holds positions in each branch 
at each level and what are their 
responsibilities.  

Religion
Monday the children should be coming 
home and discussing with you possible 
places for them to create a prayer space.  
We will be finish Chapter 1 Tuesday and 
beginning our next chapter (God is 
Faithful on Wednesday.  
Thursday night  is another opportunity 
for discussion for your family.  Each child 
will bring home an assignment to talk 
about examples of principled behavior 
from books or real.

Up Coming Events

Sept. 18:      Garden Time 
                     (Dress for the weather)
Sept. 19:    Curriculum Night 6:30-8
Sept. 20, 21, and 25 MAPS TESTING
Sept. 26th      St. Luke a Thon
Sept. 28th     Scouts Carnival
Oct. 4             Bless the Pets 
                        (after 8 am mass)

2nd Step/SEL
On Tuesday, we will begin our first 
lesson from our 2nd Step 
Curriculum.  The lesson focuses on 
Empathy and Respect.  Each child 
will be bringing home the 
“HomeLink” activity sheet so that we 
can partner together to help the 
children learn the concepts and skills 
and to reinforce them at home.

Sept. 17-21st
IB focus:  Caring

Star Student 
Sept. 4-17     Mrs. Sheehan 
Sept. 24-28     Michael 
Oct. 1-5           Lucas 
Oct. 8-12         Siena 
Oct. 15-19       Bennett 
Oct. 22-26       Henry 
Oct. 29-Nov.2  Liam 
Information and the sheets pertaining to star 
students are available at any time. They are 
located below the “I Wonder” Bulletin Board. 
You can also see what is happening each day 
on the class web page. 


